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Subject: Changes to Lower Burns Park

From: Joan Rose  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 3:08 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Changes to Lower Burns Park 

Dear Planners,  
I am not in favor of changes being proposed to the Lower Burns Park neighborhood.  There are so many 
problems to be considered that I think you need to slow down the process.  I suggest that we need some 
neighborhood focus groups to study, in depth, what affects the proposed changes would have.  Things 
like infrastructure, airbnbs, how to make the area affordable, taxes - and the list goes on - need a great 
deal of consideration. 
I've been living in this neighborhood for 44 years and have loved it!! 
Sincerely, 
Joan Rose 
1508 Montclair Place    


